International Donor Institutions

All the international donor organizations listed below are non-profit organizations (NPOs) and non-government organizations (NGOs) based in the UK, USA or Europe. These organizations currently play an instrumental role in sourcing second-hand PCs from the corporate and government sectors in their respective countries, refurbishing them, and distributing them to Africa. 

The organizations that have worked with local schoolnet organizations over the past five years include the following:

· Computer Aid International (UK) - www.computeraid.org
· World Computer Exchange (USA, Europe) - www.worldcomputerexchange
· Digital Links (UK) - www.digital-links.org
· World Links (USA)

· Schools Online (USA)
You could contact any of these institutions via their websites and initiate a discussion as to how they might be able to help you.

SchoolNet Africa’s report on Refurbished PCs in Africa has suggested that the current onus on African NGOs and schools to support the entire cost of importing, installing and supporting PCs in African schools is onerous and inequitable. The report argues that if the developed world is concerned enough about reducing the digital divide in Africa to donate second-hand PCs, it should be prepared to share some of the costs involved in shipping, refurbishing and installing the PCs. Until these donor organizations agree to share the costs it is highly unlikely that African governments, NGOs and particularly schoolnets will be able to import sufficient volumes of second-hand PCs to enable sustainable ICT capacity in every secondary school in Africa. Therefore, it would be worthwhile to discuss with these organizations how you might work together to reduce the burden on your organization to cover all of the costs involved. Even if they cannot reduce the costs, you could agree that they take responsibility for disposing of your end-of-life PCs as part of their deal with you, for example.
